
 
 

March, April 2019                                                                             

 

Dear Praying Friends, and Fellow Laborers, 

We thank you all so very much for your continuation in prayers and support for us 
in this year of 2019. I just turned 80 years old the 14th of April, but I just cannot 
find a stopping place. I want to be found busy for our Saviour until I pass on into 
glory by the grave or even better still, until I meet Him in the air when He returns. 

MINISTRY: We are having new ministries added. I have meetings on the 7th and 
8th of May. I was able to preach in a revival meeting at Love Lady Baptist Church in 
Granite Falls, NC, recently. We had a great service. The good pastor is Bro. Floyd 
Crouch. We have another meeting scheduled in this church on May 19, 2019. 
Please pray for us that we will be a blessing there. We still continue to minister 
every Sunday at the Autumn Care Nursing Home, and also continue to distribute 
tracts to the Burke County Mission Station. 

BE BLESSED: May you and your entire families enjoy a prosperous and happy New 
Year! Our plans for 2019 are to visit more churches, promoting missions, 
especially in Cyprus. https://www.facebook.com/CharlesTinsleyMinistries/ 
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Still serving Jesus, 

 


